
HB 2701 -- HIGHWAY PATROL SALARIES

SPONSOR: Copeland

Currently, the salary schedule report prepared by the
Superintendent of the State Highway Patrol must include a
comparison of the three largest police departments in the State.
This bill requires the report to also include a comparison of the
salaries and benefits of police officers employed by the law
enforcement agencies specified in the bill.


